December 12, 2006

I would like to express my disappointment that some form of assistance to States was not considered to implement what everyone seems to agree is a wise and necessary step of verification for electronic voting.  What is not clear is how or when this decision can be recommended by the NIST so that we can move forward toward this goal as quickly as possible.  This is a very hotbutton issue [pardon the pun] for all of my friends and associates of both political persuasions.  Without some sense of validity to our electoral process you are courting partisan problems as bad as the 2000 presidential election.  We must address this.  Now.
 
Thank you,
 
Dominic Reo
Assistant Director
Stanford Hospital and Clinics
